
 

 

Temple-Greenville Police Joint Board 

Minutes of the Public Meeting in Greenville 

December 6, 2021 

 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:21 pm by Chair Bill Ezell of Temple. By order of roll call 

vote, in attendance were Bill Ezell and Ken Caisse of Temple, Maggie Bickford and Doug 

Reardon of Greenville, Chief McTague and Deb Morrison.  

 

Minutes 

Ken Caisse made a motion to accept the minutes for the November meeting and Bill Ezell 

seconded. Motion passed unanimously. 

Old Business 

New Business 

Chief introduced Officer Mark Hager as our new part-time officer. Doug made a motion to hire 

him and Maggie seconded. All approved and Mark was welcomed with enthusiasm. 

Chief’s Report 

Chief went over several purchases he’s requesting for 2021: new tires for the 2013 and 2016 

cruisers; and a tonneau cover and prisoner cage for the new 2021 cruiser. The new cruiser should 

be done this week. 

He said that it’s the beginning of the busy holiday season for the PD where domestics should 

decrease but motor vehicle incidents and DWIs will increase. 

The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, January 3, 2022, at 5:00 pm in Greenville. Bill made 

a motion to adjourn and Ken seconded. All in favor to adjourn. The meeting ended at 5:37 pm. 

 

Minutes prepared by Deb Morrison. 


